
 

 

  

 

Dear Parents, 

Since we believe that education is a partnership between school and parents, and 

that communication is the tool to validate this partnership. We warmly invite you to the 

Parent-Teacher Meeting of 2023 for lower primary which will take place at the school 

premises on November 30th, 2023 in your children’s classes on the second and third 

floors.  

This will be an opportunity for you to discuss the academic , behavioral and to 

clarify any related questions or concerns about the grades/academic level with the 

teacher. 

Note that: 

 The meeting is not obligatory and if you have a minor issue, you can discuss it 

with the teacher concerned over the phone according to their phone calls 

schedule timings. 

 It will take place from 2:45 pm to 6:00 pm. 

 Please sign up on the registration sheets upon your arrival as the list will be 

removed by 4:30 pm. 

 As we have large number of parents to serve so you need to be prepared with 

specific points (if you need more time you can take another personal appointment 

with the teacher any other day). 

 Consultation time per subject teacher is limited to (5) minutes. 

Sincerely, 

Principal of Lower Primary    College Director 

 

     Mineé Zakhary           Hala Toma 


